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[DATE]
Dear Customer:

This letter is to notify you that your local telephone service with ANGLES COMMUNICATION
SOLUTIONS, LLC will be disconnected on August 18, 2011. This is the result of a billing dispute
between ANGLES COMMUNICATION SOLUTIONS, LLC and its wholesale service provider. You
must select another carrier as your local telephone company as soon as possible to prevent
interruption of service and loss of your telephone number.

You have the option to select a different telephone service provider. There are a number of
local providers in your area. A list can be found in your local telephone directory. If you do not
complete the process of changing service to another provider as soon as possible, your service
will be terminated and you will not be able to keep your same telephone number with a new
provider.

If you have any questions or believe you are entitled to a refund for service, you may contact
ANGLES COMMUNICATION SOLUTIONS, LLC at our toll free number, 877-264-5375.

Cordially,

ANGLES COMMUNICATION SOLUTIONS, LLC
PO Box 1700
Melbourne, FL 32902

BLC Management, LLC dba
ANGLES Communication Soiutions
6905 N. Wickham Rd. Ste. 403

Melbourne, FL 32940 \
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